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Parents Information Events

Supporting Learners – Additional Support for Learning and Curriculum for Excellence

Wednesday 2 March 2011 6.30pm – 8.30pm

Mile End School, 141 Mid Stocket Road, Aberdeen AB15 5LY

Wednesday 9 March 2011 6.30pm – 8.30pm

St Mungo’s Academy, 243 Crownpoint Road, Glasgow G40 2RA

The Scottish Government are organising two events for parents in March on the recent changes to policies and legislation which support children and young people.

The events will include:

· an overview of the entitlement to support as part of Curriculum for Excellence

· information about the Additional Support for Learning Act 2004 and the changes brought about by the 2009 act

· information on services for parents provided by Enquire

· advice on mechanisms to resolve disagreements

· a question and answer session

The aim of these events is to enable parents to get information about the changes to the Additional Support for Learning Act, their rights, and sources of help and information.

To reserve a free place please contact Hannah Goodrum on 0131 222 2431, email hgoodrum@childreninscotland.org.uk or book online.

www.childreninscotland.org.uk/slglasgow
www.childreninscotland.org.uk/slaberdeen
